SUMMARY OF EVALUATION ON ASEANSAI COMMITTEES' WORKPLAN

The Strategic Planning Committee in 2012 have successfully finalized the first draft of the ASEANSAI Strategic  Plan 2014-2017. The Secretariat have been delivered the draft to the member SAIs of ASEANSAI to get feedback from the member. The feedback will bring to the 4th ASEANSAI Strategic Plan Committee Meeting to be discussed together with the all member Strategic Plan Committee.
In 2012, The Rules and Procedures Committee have been agreed the 1st draft of Rules and Procedures and the secretariat is in the process of getting Assembly's approval by circulation. It has circulated the draft rules and procedures to all ASEANSAI members on 31 October 2012. To-date, replies from two member SAls are outstanding.
Meanwhile , ASEANSAI Knowledge Sharring Committee have been conducted two workshop and one symposium this year. Moreover, ASEANSAI Knowledge sharing also upload some material in AEANSAI’s website. Some material which have been uploaded are:

a. The Financial Management Accountability Index Handbook and Guidelines on Non-Revenue Water .
b. News regarding the Seminar on Strategic Relations on SAIs with the Institutional Environment sponsored by GIZ and hosted by SAI Malaysia.
c. The brief report of the Sharing of knowledge and experiences on the audits of FMAI and NRW with member SAIs. 
d. The report of the symposium on good governance among member SAIs.
The ASEANSAI Training commitee Training Committee have been conducted the first Training in Yogyakarta.  This year training committe only provide one training because the ASEANSAI has not receive support from donors.
The Secretariat has propose some logo alternatives for the ASEANSAI in the ASEANSAI meeting in Jaipur, India and delivered them to all member SAIs  but  the final logo has not been chosen yet since there are different choices made among Members. The Secretariat is now preparing to narrow the logo alternatives and will then deliver them again to all Members.
Beside that, the secretariat has not formulated the budgetary plan in 2012 since it has not received any comments from members. During 2012, all related cost for the ASEANSAI activities come from voluntary contribution of the members. In the second semester of 2012, the Secretariat will provide a bank account to accumulate the annual contribution for the year of 2013. Thus, the ASEANSAI budget will start to be applied in 2013.   
